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On 14™ of December, 2021; the faculties of Departments of biological sciences organized an
Open House Program for first semester students to discuss about their views regarding several
issues those have been faced by them during both online and offline sessions. At very first we
would like to express our sincere gratitude towards Dr Soma Roy, honourable Principal of our
*well reputed institute Serampore Girls’ College; for her valuable permission for this program to
be arranged. Dr. Madhusree Halder from Deptt. Of Botany, Ms. Madhurima Boral form Deptt.
Of Chemistry and Dr. Ananya Ali from Deptt. Of Zoology worked harmoniously to arrange and
assemble all the works regarding this program to take place. Generous, valuable and lively helps
from Ms Soumi Dey as lab attendant will be always remembered as that became pivotal to the
path of this journey. Also, the faculties and members form several Departments of Sciences were

quite helpful in solving several technical and official details that finally made this program
possible to be organized.

Students took part enthusiastically and pointed out a good bunch of issues those are in real need

to be solved for a healthy and happy educational environment. They were extremely happy to be

— absence of laboratory utensils, glass wares, appropriate burner and £as connection system,
chemical storage rack and proper cleaning and maintenance,
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